
 
 
Via Email  
 
May 13, 2025 
 
Los Angeles City Council 
Planning and Land Use Management Committee 
200 North Spring Street 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 
clerk.plumcommittee@lacity.org 
 
Rey Fukuda, Planning Associate 
City of Los Angeles Department of City Planning 
221 N. Figueroa Street, Suite 1350 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 
Rey.Fukuda@lacity.org 
 
Re: Violet Street Creative Office Campus  

Council File Nos. 25-0159; 25-0159-S1; and 25-0159-S2 
(Case Nos. VTT-83382-2A; CPC-2021-2231-GPA-VZC-HD-VCU-ZV-SPR-1A;  
ENV-2021-2232-EIR (SCH No. 2021110015)) 
Public Hearing Scheduled May 13, 2025  

 
Dear Chair Blumenfield, Vice-Chair Hutt, and Honorable Members of the Committee: 
 
On behalf of Supporters Alliance for Environmental Responsibility (“SAFER”), I am writing 
regarding the City of Los Angeles’ upcoming consideration of the Violet Street Creative Office 
Campus Project (“Project”). On August 10, 2023, we submitted initial comments regarding the 
Project, and provided comments and raised initial concerns regarding the Draft Environmental Impact 
Report (“DEIR”). 
 
SAFER has reviewed and considered the Final EIR (“FEIR”) and the City’s supplemental responses 
to public comments.  This includes but is not limited to the City’s specific responses to SAFER’s 
prior comments.  This information has fully resolved our questions and concerns regarding the EIR, 
and SAFER has no further comments on the Project.  On behalf of the stakeholders that SAFER 
represents in Southern California, we are pleased to offer our full support for the City’s approval of 
the Project. 

 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
 
Richard Drury 

      Lozeau Drury LLP 


